To: Flickinger, Michael
Cc: Howard Fink
Subject: Northfield Township

Hi Michael,

Howard wanted me to follow-up with you on the voicemail he left. He wanted to talk with you regarding the potential
development at North Territorial & Whitmore Lake Rd., and to see if that would change anything in the plans for Meijer in
that area. Howard can be reached at 734-449-2880 ext. 12.

Thanks,

Jennifer Carlisle

Asst. to Northfield Twp. Mgr.
734-449-2880 ext. 18
carlislej@twp.northfield.mi.us
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